
Saturday, June 25th

The Woodbury Scholarship Fund Dollars for Scholars
will hold its annual Tag Sale

on Saturday, June 25th at the Hollow Park pavilion
from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM (weather permitting) 

Board members and friends pool their merchandise to offer 
a great array of opportunities for shoppers, including toys.

The Woodbury Scholarship Fund provides financial The Woodbury Scholarship Fund provides financial 
assistance to local students to help support and encourage 

the completion of their post-secondary education.
Last month, $102,250 was awarded to our students thanks to 

funds raised by endeavors such as the Tag Sale.
Your support is greatly appreciated!


